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Letter from Executive Headteacher, Sarah Jarman

Dear Parents and Carers,

As this academic year has drawn to a close, we reflect upon the
successes of all of our children. Each day they make us
extremely proud of their journeys at Queen Edith. As always, this
half term there have been plenty of opportunities to shine. Our
sports days were a recent example of this, when children from
across the school came together to show true sportsmanship,
taking part in class activities and sporting races together.

Both Reception/Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 events had a healthy air of camaraderie
about them, with children and families showing their support for each other. It was
lovely to enjoy such a relaxed and enjoyable event, bringing our community together
once again.

Children were keen to find out who had won the prestigious trophy and which colour
ribbons now adorn it for another year. In case you were not able to make it, here are the
results over the page.....

01223 712 200
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Key Stage 1: Key Stage 2:
1% place Griffin (110 points) 1% place Centaur (195 points)
2™ place Pegasus (102 points) 2™ place Griffin (179 points)
3" place Phoenix (92 points) Joint 3™ place Phoenix (160 points)
4" place Centaur (87 points) 4" place Pegasus (149 points)

David Mackie, an artist, has been appointed to create pubic
artwork for the planned housing development off Worts
Causeway - known as Eddeva Park/Newbury Farm. A selection of
children from Years 5 and 6 at Queen Edith and Year 6 at Queen
Emma were chosen to work with him on permanent art feature
that will be accommodated on this new development.

Our children have worked with David in creating a legacy to the
area, which included consideration about the local history, myths
and biodiversity of that particular part of Cambridge. He helped
them to bring their ideas to life through drawing images that
celebrate the sense of place and character of the area. These
drawings were then embossed, creating some pretty impressive
art pieces.Alongside this the children created mini art sketch
books. Please enjoy browsing the photos to see the results below.



You may have noticed some exciting new markings in our Key Stage 2 playground in
recent weeks. These have been especially designed to encourage children to be active and
we have already seen children (and some adults) enjoying using these, particularly before
school! Thanks to a successful application to the ‘Learn2Live Well Fund’ we were able to
purchase these markings using grant funded money.

This has also allowed us to make vital repairs to our Key Stage 2 trim trail. We are now
hopeful that our plans for the Key Stage 1 playground equipment to replace the train and
station can come to fruition during the October half term. This follows a long
procurement procedure that is currently in process, with the support of the PSFA funds to
allow us to improve this area.
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It is time to say ‘bon voyage’ to our wonderful Year 6 cohort as they soon head off into
the sunset for life at secondary school. We trust that they take with them our values and
high expectations and naturally, many happy and fond memories. They ended their year
on a high note, seizing new opportunities on their residential to Grafham Water. It has
been a pleasure to see how far these children have come and to find out about how they
have challenged themselves, using a positive mindset. At Grafham they enjoyed activities
such as climbing Jacob’s ladder, building rafts with each other, learning to sail and taking
part in an archery session. A firm favourite was taking part in the well renowed ‘Grafham
Challenge’! This opportunity really brought together the team spirit in Year 6, along with
skills of resilience and courageousness.




Year 6 certainly went out in style in their humorous performance titled ‘What's the
Crime Mr Wolf" alongside their peers from Year 5. This later years performance was a
perfect example of how our children exercise the 7 habits that we know so well in our
school. The audience and judges had to hear evidence from ‘the prosecutors’ and ‘the
defence’ in this witty tale where ‘Mr Wolf’ took the stand to explain why he needed to
be a carnivore! Our children excelled themselves and each role was acted with such
professionalism and confidence. It was remarkable to see how far they have come and
how they applied their outside interests within this context. We are so very proud of
these children and the mature performance that they were able to deliver. Thank you
to our amazing later years staff who ably supported the children to achieve this. We
trust that our Year 6 children will spread their wings and fly!

As a final note, thank you so much to all of our families for their wonderful support, it
really does mean so much to our school and makes a positive difference to children’s
learning. We truly hope that you enjoy a wonderful summer break and look forward
to reporting more next academic year, when we resume school for Years 1to 6 on
Wednesday 3 September.

i'-.-r-’
Sarah Jarman
Executive Headteacher
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As previously advised, Miss Tandy will be moving on from Queen Edith at
the end of term to re-locate. We wish Miss Tandy well for her move and
again wish to thank her for her work in our school.
We also say goodbye to Mrs Mcllveen, who has taken up a post to be
closer to her family. Mrs Mcllveen will be a huge loss to our school and has
given so many exciting learning experiences to the children at Queen
Edith. Always striving to present information in new and exciting ways! We
shall miss Mrs Mcllveen and wish her well for the future. We also wish to
thank her for her work at the school.
Of course, we also say farewell to Mrs Dove, a long standing Teaching
Assistant at Queen Edith. Mrs Dove is taking time to enjoy her retirement
following her commitment to the children in our school. We hope that she
enjoys her retirement and we wish to thank her for her kind hearted g
—

manner with our children.

Pupil Mobile Phones

For pupils who need to bring a
mobile phone to school, please
observe and support our policy
around this. Pupils are asked to
switch off their mobile phones PRIOR
to entering the school site i.e. before
coming onto the school grounds. All
mobiles must then be handed in at
the school office before going into
classrooms.Mobile phones may be
collected by a child or their parent at
the end of the school day and may
be switched on after leaving the
premises. This minimises the risks for
children whilst they are in school.
Children who are accompanied to
and from school have no
requirement for a mobile phone in
school.




Y ¥ Notices from the Headteacher continued
School Uniform

Our children are doing so well with following uniform expectations at the
moment, so let’s keep up the efforts!
We are aware that towards the end of the year, families can tend to veer
away from uniform expectations, however please be reassured that the
expectation remains in place for all children.

School Uniform

Grey skirt, pinafore, trousers or shorts

Green and white checked summer dress

Bottle green sweatshirt or cardigan

» Bottle green or white polo shirt

» Black shoes or black trainers (children in Years 5 and
6 require a pair of black indoor shoes - often
plimsolls)

« White, black or grey socks / tights

» Leggings may be worn instead of tights, but not
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Jewellery

Jewellery may not be worn in school. The only exceptions are watches,
studs for pierced ears, and cultural or religious adornments, which must
be removed during lessons involving physical exercise. If such items
cannot be removed, the individual is not prepared in an acceptably safe
way and cannot continue as is, so must take part in modified activity. The
school will not accept responsibility for removing or storing studs. Long
hair should be tied back for PE and DT activities.

S
et
“ It is our school uniform policy that school shoes should be black. This
includes where the option is taken to wear trainers. More recently we have
seen brightly coloured trainers creeping into school. Whilst we are in the final

erm of the year, the uniform requirements remain in place and your co-
operation for maintaining our high standards is appreciated.

Children need plain black shorts, a white t-shirt and plimsolls/trainers. 66/

Depending on the weather, children will also need a tracksuit and trainers for
outdoor games lessons. Children will continue to arrive in their PE kits, when
it is their PE day.




Scooters & Cycles )

Please be reminded that scooters and cycles MUST be dismounted before
entering the school grounds, by both adults and children. Please also be
reminded that the large vehicle gate at the front of the school is not
suitable for pedestrians and cyclists to use. Please use the smaller gate to
access the site.

SHow yq,
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School Meal Changes

From September, our school catering providers Aspens, will be using a different system to process School Meals
arders.

The new Swift system will enable ordering via an app as well as online ordering. Service at lunchtime will be improved
with all orders and allergy information being given to the kitchen in real time by way of tablet computers. This change
will require payments to be made to the new Swift system, so please run down any credit on your child’s existing Select
account. Should you have any credit left on your child's account, you will need to contact Select directly who will organise
a refund for you.

Phone: 03302366833 Email: infoi@aspens-services.com.

More details about the new Swift system will be sent home soon.

If your child is currently in Year 2 and moving into Year 3, they will no longer be eligible for universal free school meals.
When they return in September you will need to pay £2.75 if your child choses to have a school lunch.

We will return to school on Week 2 of the current menu.
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With Katie Attle, Lottie Attle and Lucy Beeton

Thursday 28™ August

9:30-12 for 6-9 year olds
1-3:30 for 10-16 year olds
Queen Edith Primary School
£30 per student
Including a short performance at pick up

katiemattlee8@gmail.com
/ ' : v ) Q K

Queen Emma Noursery
Summer Holiday Club

Available all though the Summer half term for Nursery, Reception,
Year 1 and Year 2 children, including children not currently attending
Queen Emma.

Prices start from just £31.00

For more information please contact the school office or
extendedcare@qgueenemma.cambs.sch.uk
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School term & holiday dates for 2025/2026

AUTUMN

NEW

Staff Training Day

Monday st September 2025

Staff Training Day

Tuesday 2nd September 2025

Autumn Term Opens

Wednesday 3rd September 2025

Half Term

Monday 27th October to Friday 31st October 2025

Staff Training Day

Monday 3rd November 2025

Back to School

Tuesday 4th November 2025

Autumn Term Closes

Friday 19th December 2025

Christmas Holidays

Monday 22nd December 2025 to Friday 2nd January 2026

SPRING

Staff Training Day

Monday 5th January 2026

Spring Term Opens

Tuesday 6th January 2026

Half Term

Monday 16th February to Friday 20th February 2026

Back to School

Monday 23rd February 2026

Spring Term Closes

Friday 27th March 2026

Easter Holidays

Monday 30th March to Friday 10th April 2026

Summer Term Opens

Monday 13th April 2026

May Day

Monday 4th May 2026 - School Closed

Half Term

Monday 25th May to Friday 29th May 2026

Staff Training Day

Monday 1st June 2026

Back to School

Tuesday 2nd June 2026

Summer Term Closes

Monday 20th July 2026

Summer Holiday Begins

Tuesday 21st July 2026 onwards




' Bumblebee (Nursery)
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Children in Bumblebee class have been
learning the story of the Very Hungry
Caterpillar by Eric Carle. They have made
story maps and have made their own
group books.

We have shared other stories by Eric Carle
and have made caterpillars and butterflies
for our classroom display. We have learnt
new words and facts about caterpillars
and butterflies and have been very
excited to observe our own caterpillars
turning to butterflies in our nursery!

This term Reception children really enjoyed a visit to the Cambridge Botanical Gardens.
We were all very sensible on the coach, looking for familiar sights during the journey. It
was such a fun busy morning exploring the gardens and looking at all the amazing
plants. During our time at the gardens we used our senses and thought about what we
could see, hear and smell. We also looked for the tallest tree, which was enormous!

We enjoyed a nature scavenger hunt, looking for items such as something that could be
a fairy’s hat and something small and beautiful. We also enjoyed doing a photo hunt,
seeing if we could find the places pictured on our photo sheet. Highlights of the day

were definitely the coach journey and a special picnic lunch on our return! A big thank
you to the parent helpers that made the trip possible!



In Daisy class this half term, we have been learning about money in Maths. We set up our
own shops then we enjoyed buying various items using 1,2,5 and 10 pence pieces. We tried
to think of as many ways as we could to buy items using different coins. In English we have

been learning how to write recounts. We ventured out to the woodland for a leisurely
walk and discussed the sounds, sights and scents of the nature around us. Then we
collected some natural materials to build homes for woodland creatures. They looked
amazing! We are now spending time writing about our adventures.

Sz Iris (1.2)
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part of our ‘Under the Sea’ topic, Year 1 have
enjoyed experimenting with different techniques

and materials to produce some wonderful sea-
themed paintings in Art.

We have also explored the question “How is the
birth of a baby celebrated?” We delved into
various traditions and celebrations including
baptisms in Christianity and Agigahs in Islam. We
enjoyed visiting St James’ Church and seeing a
baptism re-enactment in person! We then used
all the knowledge we had gained to design our
own events to celebrate the birth of a baby.

This half term, Year 2 have been busy designing and making their very own butterfly soft
toys! Using their newly learned sewing skills, the children joined pieces of felt together
with running stitch, added antennae, and carefully stuffed their creations. The children

then used their design plans to cut out templates and decorate their butterflies, finishing
them off with colourful details stuck on with glue. The finished results were fantastic -

we're so proud of how hard everyone worked. Our butterflies have been fluttering
proudly around the classroom ever since!



Dandelion (2.2)

The children in Dandelion Class had a great time exploring
microhabitats, investigating areas like leaf litter and spaces under
logs and making predictions about the minibeasts that might live
there. Working with partners, the children designed and built bug
hotels to compare two very different environments; the warm,
sunny paved courtyard and the dark, damp area under the
hedgerow.

Together, they filled their bug hotels with natural materials such as hay,
bamboo, sticks, stones, moss, fir cones and leaves to create inviting

i homes for the minibeasts. Their efforts paid off when they discovered a
wide variety of creatures taking up residence, including slugs, beetles,
snails, earwigs, spiders, ants and woodlice. This hands-on investigation
not only helped the children learn about habitats and biodiversity but
also encouraged teamwork, observation and care for the natural
world.

This half term, the children in Nightingale Class nghtlngale (3 1) (?f

concluded their study of rocks and soils, which we then
presented in our Class Assembly! In English, we wrote a
1st person perspective letter based on a book called The
Gardener, and then a creepy poem based on The Sound
Collector by Roger McGough. |n Maths we have been _
exploring angles, turns, 2D |
and 3D Shapes. RE has
been about how people
care for our world, and

linked to our Science unit on Plants, DT has focussed on
food and nutrition, to create a tasty locally grown feast
(including our own cress!). In Geography we have been
learning all about maps and keys, while in PE we've enjoyed
getting outside to play rounders!

This half-term Robin class have enjoyed continuing to
play the recorder in music and learning about how
different religions look after planet Earth and English.
The children have enjoyed creating their own version
of The Colour Collector, their poetry skills were
fantastic. In Maths we worked hard on telling the time,
children particularly enjoyed learning about Roman
numerals. We have predominantly enjoyed the feast
we created in DT. We munched on different locally
grown fruits and vegetables, local cheese, delicious
apple juice and Mrs Galantini’s scrumptious bread. The
staff in Robin class are incredibly proud of the children
and wish them all the best in Year 4.



Goldfinch (4.1) g%

This half term, we finished off our Roman
Banners and they looked excellent! We had to
design our banners based on something that
is meaningful to us. We were able to practice
different stitches to see which one was best
and then we stitched the banners together.

We have also been enjoying some writing
based on Robot Animals and trying to
convince our audience to buy them. We came
up with technical language and talked about
what would happen if the Robot Pets were not
looked after — some of them may blow up if
not taken care of!

Kingfisher (4.2)

. Kingfisher Class have been busy putting their
skills to the test both inside and outside the
classroom! During Sports Day, the children
showed great determination and team spirit.
Meanwhile, in Science, we have been
exploring the forces of gravity through
exciting investigations. We designed and
tested parachutes to safely land an egg and
built impressive bridges to see how many
dictionaries they could hold. It's been a
fantastic half term of creativity, resilience,
and problem-solving!

Horse Chestnut (5.1) I

Children in Year 5 have enjoyed a cross-religion unit in RE, asking ‘"How can we
answer life’s ultimate questions? They have learnt what people from many
religions believe about the meaning of life, forgiveness, and how to make good
decisions. The children have enjoyed learning different viewpoints through
thoughtful discussions and games.



Silver Birch (5.2)

Silver Birch Class Make a Splash This Summer!

Silver Birch class had an amazing opportunity
to go swimming at The Perse School - and
what a fantastic experience it was for
everyone involved!

It was wonderful to see our confident
swimmers developing their stamina and
refining their strokes. Equally inspiring was
the progress made by our non-swimmers,
who showed great determination and
courage as they built up their confidence in
the water. Week by week, smiles grew wider,
splashes got bigger, and everyone left the
pool just a little prouder of what they had
achieved.

{{J: Oak (6.2)

Grafham Water trip

On Wednesday 11th June to Friday 13th June me
and the children of Year 6 went to Grafham
Water on a residential trip.l faced many
challenges such as climbing The high
ropes,doing windsurfing and shooting arrows in
archery.Some of my favourite activities were
sailing , stand up paddle boarding and

Art

In Art we have been creating our final All about
me art project using self portraits,collages
about ourselves and using perspective.Have a
look for yourself we hope you like them. We
worked very hard.

Leavers hoodies

One of the most exciting parts of year six is
getting our levers hoodies. They are
personalised oversized hoodies that have our
friends names in a 25.

Production
In Later Years, we have been working hard to
put together our production in time for the 7th

of July when we will be performing for our
parents . w




Queens’ Federation

OUR FACILITIES
FOR HIRE

The Queens’ Federation is pleased
to offer some of our facilies to the
local community for hire outside
the school hours.

The Lettings
page of our

website can
be found

HERE

We have the Small Hall at Queen Edith available on
Saturday mornings and the hall at Queen Emma
available on Wednesday evenings and Saturday
mornings.

We can accommodate regular weekend lettings
and one off bookings for children’s parties.

If you are interested in hiring a space at Queen Edith or
Queen Emma Primary Schools, either for a one-off event

or as a regular letting, please contact Mrs Anna Biard
by emailing community@queenedith.cambs.sch.uk or
calling 01223 712 200



https://www.queensfederation.org.uk/home
https://www.queenedithschool.org.uk/page/?title=Lettings&pid=119

DON'T

Booking School Meals FORGET

Please don't forget to order your child’s school dinner ready for the 4
return to school after the Summer holidays on Wednesday 3™ u
September. f

We do experience a high number of children who do not have a lunch
ordered on Mondays or the first day of the month, so please make
sure you check regularly that all your child’s lunches are ordered.

FAQs and helpful tips

Q)What time is the cut off for ordering or cancelling a lunch each day?
A) 8.30am

Q) My child forgot their packed lunch, what happens?
A) They will receive a Jacket Potato and Baked Beans

Q) | forgot to order my child’s lunch and | have missed the cut off time,
will my child be able to have a lunch?
A) Yes, they will receive a Jacket Potato and Baked Beans

Q) My child wants to start having school lunches but | don’t know how
to order?
A) Please contact the School Office and we will be able to help you

Q) | think my child might be entitled to a Free School Meal, what should
| do?

A) Please fill out the simple online application form on the link below,
where you will receive an instant response to your eligibility status. If
you are eligible for FSM your child’s school will be informed within 3
days. If you have any queries regarding this information, please call the
Education Welfare Benefits team on 01223 703 200 or email
ewb.fsm@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals

Could your child be entitled to a



https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/help-with-school-learning-costs/free-school-meals#apply-for-free-school-meals-3-0
http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals

THE | OXFORD ¢» CAMBRIDGE
SINGING SCHOOL

Holiday courses for those aged 7-17 who love to sing. A unique
opportunity to learn and perform great classical music with
world class coaches in a relaxed and fun environment and to
develop confidence in singing and performing.

Summer 2025 - St Catharine's College, Cambridge

23-26 July 2025 24-26 July 2025
Juniors Course seniors Course
for 7-12 year olds for 13-17 year olds

www.oxbridgesingingschool.co.uk
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Class Move-Up Information

2025/2026

We are pleased to provide you with information that tells you
the teaching arrangements for the academic year 2025/2026

Current Teacher ::;::nt Teacher 2025/2026 Class 2025/26
Mrs Newman
Nursery -
Mrs Hudson Bumblebee
Mrs Anns R1- Dragonfl
Mrs Joy Newman Miss Barnes (Tuesdays) sontly
Bumblebee
Mrs Hudson Mrs Shooter ] .
Miss Simmons (Fridays) R2- Ladybird
Mrs Cathy Anns . .
Miss Neal (Tuesdays) Dragonfly |Mrs Cumiskey 1.1- Daisy
Mrs Shooter . . .
Miss L Simmons (Fridays) Ladybird Miss Ougana 1.2- Iris
Mrs Cumiskey Daisy Mrs Paterson 2.1 - Sunflower
Miss Ougana Iris Mrs Garley 2.2- Dandelion
Mrs Paterson Sunflower |Mr Gent 3.1- Nightingale
Mrs Garley Dandelion |Mr Cornaby 3.2- Robin
Mr Cornaby Nightingale | Miss Wilson 4.1- Goldfinch
Miss Wilson Robin Miss Gu & Mrs Elliot 4.2- Kingfisher
. . . 5.1- Horse
Miss T Idfinch | Miss Hook
iss Tandy Goldfinc iss Hoo Chestnut
Mr Gent Kingfisher | Mrs Santocchini 5.2- Silver Birch
Miss Mclllveen & Horse .
Mrs Elliot Chesnut Miss Hayden 6.1- Beech
Mrs Santocchini Silver Birch |Miss Thurston 6.2- Oak




' Birthday books instead of cakes and sweets please! '

Please be reminded that at the beginning of this year, we requested that parents
donate either a new or a pre-loved book to their child’s class rather than sweets or
cakes to mark a child’s birthday. This is in the interests of promoting healthy
lifestyles and in light of the fact that it is more inclusive for our children who may
have allergies.

Donated books should be sent to the school office so that a special sticker can be
placed in the front, detailing who donated the book and can provide a lasting
legacy for all children in the class to enjoy.
Thank you for your co-operation.

Thinking about making a change....

Have you ever thought about being a Foster Carer to children who can’t live with their

families? Ever thought to yourself ‘I'd love to care for a child’” but then wondered how

this would fit with your work commitments? Are you held back by thoughts of doubt
that you could be a Foster Carer?

If so, you could be denying a child or young person the opportunity to have a
wonderful home with you.

There are children and young people who need a loving home, and you could be just
what they need.

If you would like more information about becoming a Foster Carer, or know someone
who could offer a safe, secure and loving home, then please get in touch on:

0800 052 0078 or email fosteringmarketing@cambridgeshire.gov.uk or visit
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/fostering



mailto:fosteringmarketing@cambridgeshire.gov.uk
http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/fostering

Queen Edith’s

The Queen Edith's Community
Forum have a 'clothes hub',
where we're collecting
donations of good condition
children's and adult clothes
plus toys, books, DVDs and
passing them on to local
families.

It's run by local volunteer
Rachel Pogar - contact Rachel
via Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/rach

elpogar.9
to let her know what you need
or make an appointment to
see what's in stock.

Everyone is welcome and it's
all free, though if you'd like to
make a donation to the
Community Forum, that would
be appreciated.

CONTACT US

Please getin touch if
you'd like more
information:

hello@queen-ediths.info

Queen Edith’s

QUEEN EDITH’'S COMMUNITY

Free food for anyone in need
Everything ig free. Organiced for the neighbourhood by
community volunteere and donatione

- Hosted at St Jameg Church, Wulfetan Way
~ Every Saturday morning, open 10:30 to [2noon

* No forms to fill in, no vouchers needed, no questions asked
* Open to every local resident. just turn up!

* Safe distancing protocols observed

* Feel free lo bring your own shopping bag

St James' Church

The Food Hub relies entirely on donations

of goods and money from the community.

Details of how to contribute or volunteer
are below:

- For financial donations to the Food Hub,
click here
- For food donations to the Food Hub,
click here


https://queen-ediths.info/
https://www.facebook.com/rachel.pogar.9
https://www.facebook.com/rachel.pogar.9
mailto:hello@queen-ediths.info
https://queen-ediths.info/donate-to-the-queen-ediths-community-food-hub/
https://queen-ediths.info/donate-to-the-queen-ediths-community-food-hub-2/

Summer *V
Holiday Scheme Places

Would your child like to attend a
fully funded holiday scheme this
summer where fun experiences,

a meal and snacks are included?

= Children in receipt of
| benefit-related free school
meals are eligible to attend
a participating holiday
scheme for up to 64 hours.

For details and the wider eligibility criteria
please scan the QR Code or visit:
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/haf

6 Questions: HAF@cambridgeshire.gov.uk
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A FREE KARATE TASTER SESSION FOR ALL
THE FAMILY! IN THE MAIN HALL AT QUEEN
EDITH EVERY THURSDAY EVENING

I~ EWSKA.

o Taster session!
e Karate training kit/

e 3 family members for
the price of 2!
o Saving of £15!

STAY FIT, LEARN SELF DEFENCE IN A SAFE ATMOSPHERE
FOR ALL AGES, STARTING FROM 5 YEARS AND
UPWARDS. COME AND JOIN OTHER MUMS AND DADS
WHO ALSO TRAIN WITH THEIR CHILDREN AND MAKE IT
A FUN ACTIVITY ALL THE FAMILY CAN ENJOY.

FREE KARATE TRAINING KIT WITH LIFETIME
MEMBERSHIP TO EWSKA, ONE OF THE LARGEST
KARATE ORGANISATIONS IN THE UK.

COME AND JOIN US IN THE QUEEN EDITH MAIN HALL
7.00PM TO 8.00PM EVERY THURSDAY

For more information please contact Philip at philipmayinsurance@gmail.com
or call 07896 006 833



SCHOOL LUNCH MENU - Autumn1

(returning on Wednesday 3rd September 2025 Week 2)
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